
LaSalle church of Christ 

September 1, 2024 

Mark R. Dailey, evangelist 

716-283-1214    

 Sunday Bible Class 10:00 to 10:45 AM  

Sunday AM Worship 11:00 AM 

those in our prayers 

• John Nowak—passing of his father  
• Rodney Jones & family—sympathy to Rod-

ney on the passing of Julian, his nephew, 
who was battling MS  

• Butts Sumner—at Buffalo General recover-
ing from back surgery  

• Carol Jones—her brother-in-law has throat 
cancer  

• Darlene Reed—struggling with pancreatitis  
• Bob Ammerman—surgery is schedule for 

September 9th 
• Susan Hasley—dealing with kidney issues 

• Samatha Mellott—severe foot infection  
• Rebecca—Louella’s daughter, health issues  
• Conner & Casey Orton—walking pneumonia 

• Pam Schnell’s sister—Marcia, undergoing 
cancer treatments 

• Jessica Alcorn—undergoing cancer  treat-
ments 

• Marietta McArthur—health struggles  
• All our shut-in’s and caregivers, Bill Kinney, 

Frank Marsden 
• Our Students—as they start a new year 
• Our mission efforts:  Potter’s, Zambia, Phil-

ippines, House to House—Heart to Heart, 
Heart love and soul 

Secret Sisters 
An opportunity to encourage one another! 

Ladies, see Carol for more information and a 
form to complete.  Last date to submit forms 

will be 9/8, names will be drawn that     
morning  

Contribution last week  $ 1488 

Attendance last week  49 

Men’s Meeting Notes & Financial Reports 

are posted on back board  

House to House—House to House  
We currently mail 1800+ copies each 

month to the LaSalle neighborhood.  Pray 
for open doors and open hearts! 

Praise God  Kali Lacey was united 
to Christ in baptism Friday    

evening.  Be sure to greet and  
encourage our new sister as she   

begins her walk with Christ.  

Potter’s Day of Prayer & Giving  
September 29, A special offering 

will be taken to go to Potter’s.  
PLEASE specify on your    

check/envelope if it is intended for Pot-
ters. Daily prayer request flyers on the table. 

Reading the Word of God Together  
Each Sunday morning we 
discuss what we gained 

from our week’s reading.  It 
is encouraging to see so 

many reading the Word of 
God!   


